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Traffic Pattern Change on 
Frontier Street North

Temporary Two Hour Parking 
in Downtown Core

Locals Park’n’ Ride & 
Carpool Parking

Temporary Restrictions on 
Local Waterways
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To ensure adequate street parking 
for residents, temporary two hour 
parking regulations will be in effect 
July 12th to July 17th.  Downtown 
businesses can obtain permits for 
employee day parking at the Village 
Office.
Residential street parking will only 
be permitted if the vehicle displays 
a Village issued parking permit.   
Permits are available at the Village 
Office (7400 Prospect Street).

Frontier Street North (adjacent 
to the Community Barn) will be 
temporarily one-way northbound.  
This temporary traffic pattern 
change will be in place July 12th 
to July 17th, to ensure pedestrian 
safety in the festival shuttle pick-up 
zone (located at the barn).
Please note, Accessible Parking will 
be relocated from Frontier Street, 
to Birch Street and will be clearly 
marked.

Residents who carpool or take 
transit to Whistler can park in 
the Local’s Park’n’Ride & Carpool 
parking in the parking lot beside the 
Community Barn.  
Please note, camping or overnight 
parking is not permitted in this 
parking lot.  Those in violation will 
be towed at the owner’s expense. 

To protect sensitive riparian areas 
and the safety of festivalgoers, 
the Province has authorized local 
authorities to temporarily restrict 
access to the Lillooet River at the 
Highway 99 bridge, the Birkenhead 
River, and the Green River. Closures 
will be clearly marked and managed 
by the Squamish-Lillooet Regional 
District, Village of Pemberton, and 
Líl’wat Nation.
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